State of Bahrain

Ministry of Housing, Municipalities & Environment

Office of the Minister

February 27, 2000

Dear Mr. Munib Hamoudeh;

Executive Director – Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization

Warm Greetings;

In response to your letter dated February 26, 2000, I’m pleased to convey to Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh, Chairman of the Board of the Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization and to you my acknowledgement & genuine appreciation for presenting the Ministry of Housing, Municipalities & Environment with five copies of the Arabic version of the Business Guide to the Uruguay Round.

I’d like to take this opportunity to commend the efforts of your establishment and all that you do to facilitate the flow of information related to international trade by issuing this publication in conjunction with the World Trade Organization, the International Trade Center and the Commonwealth Secretariat.

With my best wishes,

Khaled Bin Abdullah Al-Khalifah

Minister of Housing, Municipalities & Environment

